
MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY ON YAP 
  
The Yap International Christian School is in need of someone to help with their Kindergarten 
program for the coming school year starting the end of August. Qualifications include a heart to 
work with children, and English as a first language.  This is a voluntary position so anyone willing to 
go would need to pay their own way but a furnished apartment and small stipend will be 
provided.  For more information please contact the Bistritans. 

 


